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UK Coalition for Cultural Diversity




SUMMARY OF ACTIVITIES 2010 - 2011

UKCCD continues as a  group of organisations and individuals committed to promoting the principles of the UNESCO Convention 2005, and making  interventions in debates related to culture

CONFERENCE: CREATIVE DIVERSITY IN AUSTERITY
UKCCD was the leading partner with UK Commission of UNESCO, National Campaign for the Arts, the Federation of Entertainment Unions, London Metropolitan University and Neil Steward Associates, in developing the plan for this conference. Its objective was to provide an interactive platform in 4 cities to look at the impact of cuts on funding for culture and the production and circulation of local content. It also aimed to stimulate debate about alternative approaches to supporting diversity at a time of severe cuts.

Plans were suspended when the both the UK Commission and the National Campaign for the Arts were forced to withdraw support for reasons of cuts to their budgets.

ADVOCACY & SUPPORT FOR THE FOLLOWING ISSUES/CAMPAIGNS 

· The Campaign for Public Service Broadcasting

· Save Kids TV

· The National Campaign for the Arts’ defence of international artists’ mobility 

· Informing Labour Party’s Creative Industry Network, launched Sept 2011

· Lobbying at National & European level in favour of a fair copyright regime

· Advocacy in favour of the Humanities in the restructuring of UK’s Universities

· Informing the Commonwealth Foundation’s initiatives to strengthen cultural policy in Anglophone Africa

WRITTEN SUBMISSIONS

· Written submission to DCMS from UKCCD, Letter to Guardian, and various press articles  against News Corporation’s (Rupert Murdoch) bid to take over BSkyB

· Written submission to Members of European Parliament on the EU audiovisual green paper on online distribution of audiovisual works

· Advocacy letters to Secretary of State J Hunt and Culture Minister Ed Vaizey for better implementation of the AVMS directive in favour of investment in UK local content on TV and online

· Written submission to government review of UK Film Industry, chaired by Lord Chris Smith
UK NATIONAL COMMISSION FOR UNESCO
The UKCCD contributed to the UK National Commission’s submission to the Department for International Development’s (DFID)  MAR Review, Sept 2010. Support for all UN agencies was under review. These submissions resulted in a government recommendation that the Commission should operate for another 2 years on a reduced budget, focussed on the reform programme of UNESCO, and subject to future review. 

The UK National Commission has restructured (August 2011). The UKCCD will continue to advocate that the Convention’s objectives are represented to UK Government  particularly in relation to plans for Culture and Development and given its obligation to report back in 2012. 
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